SENATOR THE HON. NIGEL SCULLION

Country Liberals Senator for the Northern Territory

The Hon. Shane Stone AC
GPO Box 559
DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Shane

I wish to acknowiedge and thank you for your esteemed efforts as President of the Country Liberal
Party over the last twelve months and throughout your many years of service in the Party.

You tock on an enormous challenge after the 2016 election, but werked hard to restore faith in the
Party. | commend you on your willingness to assume such a role, thank you for your enthusiasm in
this space.

Your experience and expertise are widely respected by Party membership and beyond, your wisdom
and guidarice will be greatly missed.

Thank you for your personal support in my capacity as Country Liberal Party Senator for the
Northern Territory which is always valued.

Best wishes in your future endeavours, | trust your expertise will not be lost in your new role.

L SCULLION
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